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September 2021
Dear Applicant
BREAK / LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR
Thank you for your interest in this position which is to commence ASAP. 
Marden High is a thriving 11-16 school that represents everything that is exciting about comprehensive education.  We are a school with high aspirations for all our students.

If after reading the attached material you would like to apply for the post please complete the application form and submit it, together with a letter of application, outlining your experience and the qualities you will bring to this position.  Please do not enclose a CV as it will not be considered.  Applications can be posted to Marden High School or emailed to e.scott@mardenhigh.net
Yours faithfully,
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Marden High School




Mr M Snape
Headteacher

All members of staff at Marden High School are periodically required to undergo rigorous safeguarding checks as part of our commitment to the safety and welfare of our students.
